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The Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021

| would like to protest the extension of powers of State of Emergency Bill held by the Minister of Health.

To be cautious in recovery is imperative but to continue to choke the life out of Queensland businesses, education
and people’s well being by over use of lock downs is an abuse of our democratic rights and sending us into a
downward spiral each time. The fear, the negativity, despair and loss is wearing people out.

Its time to release Queensland from the strangle hold and start talking about ways to move forward and how to gain
recovery instead of continually being hauled back into a another lock down. This over caution appears to be a

misuse of power in a nation that is essentially a DEMOCRACY.

Its time to let go of the powers of control and spend more energy on looking forward and talking about the healing
and recovery of this great state.

Regards,
Sharon King

Sharon King
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